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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Each year, we walk as a school to All Saints Parish Church for our Christmas, Easter 

and End of Year celebrations. This enables us to celebrate each term as a whole 

school, where the children can sing songs and share poems and readings with the rest 

of the school. 

 

Please make sure that your child is wearing a coat and has sensible shoes on as we go 

whatever the weather. 

 

Don’t forget that it is also a Christmas Jumper Day – wear normal uniform but with a 

Christmas jumper instead of a school jumper. We have two Christmas Jumper Days 

this year: 

 

Wednesday 20th December for Christmas Dinner 

Friday 22nd December for walking to church. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Mr Johnson 
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